

T.V. TELETYPE: WALTERBORO

TALON 1975 REPORTS

BACK TO THE GRIND: We were all back in school on September 9. From KINDERGARTEN to the class of '75, the sounds of pencils being sharpened and books being dropped grated against the teachers' nerves. From 8:25 'til 1:35 (we counted the minutes) we toiled diligently, but at 1:35 the bell and mass pandemonium broke loose. Then a little later some of those same kids were back, the brave and the able-bodied, heading for the "Great Gridiron." For the next couple of hours it was a little blood, a lot of sweat and maybe a few tears. They didn't win any titles, but we had lots of school spirit and hard working CHEER LEADERS. Then to the relief of COACH COVINGTON (and various members of the team) - basketball season. COACH COVINGTON coached his girls and COACH HUMPHREYS once again had a fine season with the boys. Soon new letter jackets were seen, and the older "jocks" added more bars to their letters.

About five weeks before EXAMS comes a time that brings joy to the hearts of all from K - 12: Christmas. School is shoved aside, and it's PARTY, PARTY, PARTY. Going UPTOWN becomes a hobby, and getting back on time is impossible. During this time, THE WARHAWK prints "Letters to Santa". What does a 9th grade boy want with a tall blonde with measurements 36-26-36??? This is probably the most popular request that SAINT NICK receives. The lower school's requests made more sense. They ranged from dolls that drink AND wet to the very popular EVEL KNIEVAL jump cycle. The Christmas parties were great! RUTHIE MAE left the faculty her usual bottle of "mule". Wonder what cleaning fluid does taste like???

Continued on page 181



Published by American Yearbook, Co-Clarksville, Tenn. Plant A Subsidiary of Josten

Jackie Nettles - Editor

Lesa Mathis - Classes Editor

Sue Yin Carroll - Assistant Editors Kassie Haynes

Betsy Fincher - Editorial Assistants Lori Foster

Amy Guess - Business Manager

Lu Ann Phillips - Assistant Business Manager

Mark Hurlbutt - Business Staff Greg Kight Bobby Thomas Carol Black Karen Ordel Debbie Smoak

Mr. Calvert Huffines - Photographers Kassie Haynes

Mrs. Betty M. Haynes - Advisors Mr. Calvert Huffines

People, places
Faculty and Administration 7
Senior Section
Classes 40
Activities
Sports
Beauties
Dedication
Salute To Board
Advertisements

Cover: Artwork by Mrs. Sally Wiggins